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We just completed another wonderful month of school! Students are well ad-

justed to the routine of school, and are excited to explore and learn new con-

cepts. The progress is remarkable, and we are so fortunate to be part of their 

road to success. In addition to our very busy academic schedule for this month, 

we will also be exploring the spirit of autumn through fall colors, pumpkins, 

and Halloween related activities. A BIG óThank youô to all our families who 

support us in our every effort. 
 

We look forward to a productive October! 

Remember.. 
 

* October 22 - 26 -  

Annual Pumpkin Painting Week 

- Send a Pumpkin 
 

* October 31 -  

Annual Halloween Parade -  

Starting @ 10.30 a.m.  

All Are Welcome! 
 

* Parent -Teacher  

Conferences -  

Contact Ms. Roxy 

Grandparents Day has always 

been a very important event at 

our school. The valuable insight 

and experience they add to the 

lives of our children is immeasur-

able. Our grandparents shared a 

special breakfast with children 

last month, amassing a load of 

happy memories to cherish for a 

long time. 

Last month we visited the largest 

country in the world, and learned 

many interesting and educational 

facts, including its geography, na-

ture, people, and culture. Then on 

the way back, we made a quick 

visit to Alaska, the largest U.S. 

state. We delved into Alaskaôs 

fishing, wildlife, glaciers, and vol-

canoes.  We also made a stop in 

New York to learn about a statue 

that symbolizes American free-

dom. We ended the month by 

learning the life story of George 

Washington, the first President of 

the U.S. and the óFather of our 

Countryô. Hope you enjoyed read-

ing the September booklet your 

child so diligently completed to 

share with you. 

FLU SEASON 
OCTOBER WEATHER 

Donôt let the weather fool you this month. The days cool off 

quite quickly once the sun starts to set. Please send a jacket or 

sweater with your child each morning.  Please refer to French 

Toast website for uniform options. 

Flu season is here! If your child has a fever, sore throat, diar-

rhea, vomiting and/or congested cough, he/she must not come 

to school. Your child must be free from the above symptoms 

for at least 24 hours before returning to school. 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
PROGRESS BINDERS 

At our Montessori school, each child is carefully observed every 

step of the way, and even the most miniscule progress is docu-

mented in his/her progress binders on a daily basis. Please stop 

by your childôs classroom to appreciate your childôs progress 

aaaa thus far.  

Effective communication between parents and teachers is 

extremely important and is crucial for studentsô success. 

Your involvement and interest in your childôs education help 

to reinforce skills and concepts taught at school. Please con-

tact Ms. Roxy if you wish to schedule a parent-teacher con-

ference.  


